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On September 20, the Minister of Communications, Mayra Arevich Marín, held an important meeting in the 
province of Ciego de Avila, as part of the process of accountability of the Ministry to the National 
Assembly, which will take place in December. 

The meeting dealt with issues related to the implementation of programs for the informatization of society 
and digital transformation in the territory, a permanent commitment of the sector with the people.

During the visit, the Vice Minister of Communications, Ernesto Rodríguez Hernández and authorities of the 
Party, Government and Deputies in the province were present.
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